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Dear Parents / Carers,

All is ready to welcome Fairfield children back for the last 3 weeks of this summer term.  

I hope you have the seen the video showing ways for children to keep safe on their return, 
but here are a few extra points we wanted to share.

We know you have all been working hard on the work that teachers have been putting 
online, and you may want to bring in any completed work to school when you come in to 
join your class group.  This could be work from Google Classroom, as well as any 
additional work set by your parents or things you wish to share.  
We will have boxes at entrances which you can put your folder of work in, and teachers 
will look at this over the next few weeks.  All that you have done, be it a practical activity, 
or written activity from an online task, is valuable, so if you have nothing written on paper 
please don’t worry.  

We also know that you may have belongings in school that you want to take home.  
Therefore, on your first day back we will help you clear your tray of belongings, along 
with belongings left on pegs.  As you won’t need anything for your time in school over the 
next 3 weeks, these belongings will go home with you next week.  

We have had requests for printed work for children to take home, but unfortunately we are 
unable to do this each week.  We can be sure that we will continue with a ‘blended 
learning’ approach of online work next year, along with face to face teaching.  Therefore, 
the method of printed work going home is something we aim to move away from and will 
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not be introducing it over the next few weeks.

We look forward to welcoming our pupils as they ‘Check in, Catch up and Prepare’ before 
the end of this summer term.  
Don’t forget your labelled water bottle, and make sure sun cream is put on at home. 
Our school crossing patrol officer Margaret, will also be keeping us safe crossing 
Wordsworth Avenue from 8.30 – 9.30am and 12.30 – 1.30pm over these 3 weeks.

Thank you for all the support we have received over the past months.  You have all risen to 
the task of working in unprecedented situations and, as always, have made us very proud.   

Yours sincerely,

S. Lewis
Headteacher
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